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If you have anything you would like to see included in the newsletter, please email it to jmck@icx.net





















































.On February 4th Athens Kiwanis Club held its weekly meeting.  Our program Chairman was Carter Runyan.  Carter had as his guest 





Points from the Presentation:


Signal Center Works with Birth to Age 5 usually


Started in 1957


Moved to Athens in 1992


Vision:  Life Long Independence for all people


80% of Children were denied at other facilities 





Date			Program		Speaker				Topic/Title


2/11/2011		Paul Willson		Jack Hammontree 			MCEDA


2/18/2011		Tommy Wilson











•	 The Membership and Education Committee recently inducted two new members in December.





• 	The Golf Committee will be planning its annual golf tournament shortly. If you are interested, please see Brad Harris or Scott Underwood.





•	The Pancake Committee will be planning its yearly breakfast coming up shortly.  If you would like to help, please see Jonathan Hicks or Barry Willis.


•	The Community Service Committee will be making a donation to TWC FCA program this month.





WHO WE ARE (part 4)





Menu Subject to Change





2/07	Stewart Smith


2/14	Gregg Bostick


2/18	Stephanie Linkous


2/20	Amanda Haun


2/24	Kenny Charles
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OFFICERS							BOARD MEMBERS





Board Members


Brad Harris		Stephanie Linkous


Lee Montgomery	Blake McCaslin


John Young		Tommy Wilson


Trey Winder		James McKeehan


                        Rick Lay








Objectives:


Kiwanis has adopted six "Objectives" to help guide activities:








President-John Forgety


President Elect-Eric Newberry


Secretary-Wayne Scarbrough


Treasurer-Stewart Smith


Past President-Scott Underwood


Admin Sec-Kaye Burton


Editors-James McKeehan /Kaye Burton














ATHENS TN 


Post Office Box 614, Athens, TN 37303











MEMBER NEWS





   					 UPCOMING PROGRAMS 


Compliments of Eric Newberry


  			





COMMITTEE REPORTS





FOOD FOR THE BODY			   FOOD FOR THE SOUL                 Compliments of Luke Holbrook			Compliments of Dennie Humphreys





            JOKE OF THE WEEK				BIRTHDAYS





NOTES FROM DIVISION COUNCIL








